
Hibs  game  at  Livingston
available to watch on Pay Per
View

Livingston have confirmed that the Pay-
Per-View  option  for  this  one  is  now
available to purchase ahead of Saturday’s
clash with Hibs.
To secure PPV access to the game, fans should go to the pay-
per-view platform at https://ppv.livingstonfc.co.uk and simply
register on the website and follow the on-screen instructions
to purchase a stream for the match.

PPV tickets for this one are priced at £20.00.

Should  you  experience  any  issues  at  all  then  contact  the
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dedicated support team on: tvsupport@livingstonfc.co.uk

Livingston  season  ticket  holders  will  be  able  to  use  the
“virtual” element of their ticket to access this game at no
additional charge at all.

New season ticket holders who have not yet received their
season ticket card should contact the club’s main reception on
01506  417000  or  email  lfcreception@livingstonfc.co.uk  to
receive their account number.

Anyone who has lost their current season ticket card or have
any other issues finding their account number should contact
the club as soon as possible on 01506 417000.

On the day of a match the live stream will be accessible from
roughly one hour before kick-off and the club strongly advise
all season ticket holders to log in as early as possible to
avoid congestion on the servers near kick-off


